The Cabinet Office



The Hon. Jeremy Buckingham MLC Chair, Premier and Finance Committee Parliament House Macquarie Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Mr David Blunt AM Clerk of the Legislative Council Parliament House Macquarie St Sydney NSW 2000

Re: Government Response - Cannabis Inquiry

Dear Hon. Jeremy Buckingham MLC and Mr David Blunt AM,

I am writing to inform you the NSW Government response to the *Impact of the regulatory* framework for cannabis in New South Wales-First report will be slightly delayed.

I sincerely apologise for the delay. The NSW Government is committed to improving the prevention, minimisation and treatment of alcohol and drug related harm and the findings and recommendations made in the report are being carefully considered.

I would also like to take the opportunity to thank the committee for their work throughout the inquiry.

Gillian White

Deputy Secretary - Social Policy and Intergovernmental Relations

OFFICIAL

Received et 11.00 pm Friday 31 January 2025